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Statement of Bangladesh in the 3rd UPR cycle of Botswana, during 29th session of the WG on UPR, on 17 January 2018, Geneva
Thank you Mr. President. 
We note with appreciation that the national report of Botswana has been prepared through wide range of consultations, including national consultations involving the CSOs, conducted by concerned inter-ministerial committee. We appreciate the domestication of the Rome Statute in July 2017 as well as the ongoing process of conferring a human rights mandate to the Office of the Ombudsman. The adoption of the National Policy on Gender and Development and the establishment of the National Gender Commission  to implement this Policy are laudable steps. The provisions of 2014 Anti-Human Trafficking Act is indeed an important manifestation of the Government's sincere efforts to combat human trafficking.  
In past six decades, Botswana has achieved remarkable socio-economic progress and has become a role model in the region. However, due to the pandemic of HIV and AIDS causing substantial productivity losses over 30 years, further aggravated by the "Middle Income Trap", this country needs sustained international support, including that of the UN, for continuing its commendable records in good governance and poverty alleviation, including through support in capacity building in the area of human rights.
We wish Botswana a successful UPR.   
Thank you. 
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